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 Ambassador met Mr. Rowshen Jepbarov, Deputy Chairman of 
Turkmen Maritime and River Line Agency (“Türkmendeňizderýaýollary”), 
who is leading high level delegation to India for the Global Maritime India 
Summit – 2023 scheduled to be held in Mumbai from October 17-19, 2023. 
Discussions centered around the importance of maritime transport and 
connectivity in enhancing trade & ensuring global supply chain. 
Ambassador urged the delegation to attend the special session on 
Chabahar Port scheduled on the margins of the Summit. 
 

 Some photos of the meeting are attached below: 

 


